
To: The Oregon State Senate Legislature 

           From: Eddy James Antoniello 

 

    Regarding Senate bill: SB 159 

                I feel that not only Veterans exclusively should have 

the option to receive their own license plates, but also those with 

disabilities such as myself, should also have the option to a 

personalized Oregon DMV License plate in a specific unique 

design to Represent those with Disabilities just like with DMV 

license plates that Represent Veterans. I feel there should be 

Moped/Motorcycle Oregon DMV Plates Offered to both 

Veterans, and Individuals with Disabilities who Request such 

DMV Moped/Motorcycle Specific license plates. I have created 

a mockup design image of a potential new license plate design 

for disabled individuals to propose to the Oregon Senate for 

consideration and support of both the new license plate design as 

well as the Veterans based DMV Moped and motorcycle license 

plates.  

 

 



 

 


